
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PRELIMINARY BUDGET 
FOR TOWN OF HAMILTON FOR YEAR 2021 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the preliminary budget for the Town of 
Hamilton, Madison County, New York, for the fiscal year beginning January 1, 
2021, has been completed and filed in the office of the Town Clerk at 38 Milford 
Street, Hamilton, New York, where it is available for inspection during office 
hours. 
 
Further NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town Board of the said Town of 
Hamilton will meet and review said preliminary budget and hold a public 
hearing thereon at 6:30 p.m. on Wednesday, October 28, 2020 via Zoom 
Videoconferencing. The link to access the meeting is available by contacting 
s.reymers@townofhamiltonny.org. At such hearing any person may be heard in 
favor of or against the preliminary budget as compiled or for or against any 
item therein contained or comments may be submitted in writing via mail to 38 
Milford Street, Hamilton NY 13346 or email to address above; comments due 
by 4 pm on October 28. 
 
And FURTHER NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to Section 108 of the 
Town Law, that the following are proposed yearly salaries of town officers of 
said town, to wit: Supervisor: $15,383.90, Justice: $16,720.58, Town Council 
(4 members): $22,967.04, Deputy Supervisor $4,503.34. 
 
By order of the Town Board  
Dated: October 9, 2020 
 

Suzanne K. Reymers 
Town Clerk 

Town of Hamilton 
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